
DSA PTSA General Membership minutes 
February 23, 2022 

6:00pm 

Present 
Patricia Richmond -President 	 	 	 Lindsey Lingenfelter - Secretary

Lee Ann Else - Vice President 	 	 	 Siobhan Whitlock - Treasurer

George Greene - Principal

Dr. Taneka Knight - Asst. Principal


There were 18 members present 


The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm


Welcome 
Patricia opened up the meeting with a brief greeting and discussion of agenda.


Lindsey went over the minutes from the previous meeting in September, she then made 
a motion to accept the minutes as read, Mr. Greene seconded and it was approved.


Presidents Report 
Patricia Richmond greeted members, and began her President’s report.  She gave an 
overview of the PTSA funding highlights for the current school year. 


Patricia also highlighted a few “Star Volunteer Kudos” - Melissa Marion-Landais, 
Maureen Sweatman and Dave Barker.


Financial Report 
Treasurer, Siobhan Whitlock began her financial presentation. She went over a 
summary of Revenue and Expenses as of January 2022.  She also mentioned that as 
of February 2022 we have 248 members.


Siobhan submit the audit September 30, 2021 and it was approved soon after. 


The 2021 GA Gives deposit was $8259.30 - an increase from the previous year! 101 
donations were made. 


DSA Reflection Winners 

Patricia recognize the 2021-2022 DSA Reflections - School Top Scorers, each student 
will receive $50 from the PTSA


Layla Alex White	 	 Sean-Thomas Whitlock	 Gabriella Deocamp

Lauren Williams	 	 Lindsey Torres	 	 Zuri Crawford

Kayla Williams	 	 Sofia Ocefemia
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Patricia also recognized the DSA Reflections Winners - Regional - There were 21 
students from DSA. 


Board Recruitment 2022-2023 

Patricia discussed PTSA Recruitment for the Executive Committee.  She discussed job 
requirements for each executive committee position, including committee positions.


Q&A 
An opportunity express questions or concerns was given.


Mr. Greene took a moment to praise the PTSA and the hard work that has been done 
through especially throughout the pandemic.  He gave a great push for PTSA 
volunteers. 


There was some discussion regarding the Reflections Chair. Patricia and Siobhan gave 
an overview of the requirements/needs for that position.


Patricia adjourned the meeting adjourned at 6:50


Respectfully submitted, 

J. Lindsey Lingenfelter
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